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Dear Parents/Guardians,								January 8, 2020

Beginning January 13, 2020 through the end of February 2020 students will be asked to participate in feedback surveys related to calendar scheduling, bell schedules, class offerings, and other schoolwide related subjects/issues.  The surveys will ONLY include feedback regarding these specific areas, and will NOT include any other topics.

We look forward to hearing from our students as we make plans for the rest of this school year, and into the next.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you would like to exclude your student from these feedback surveys, please complete the information at the bottom of this page, and return this letter to the main school office.

As a reminder, here are the dates for our upcoming Early Dismissal Days:

Wednesday, Jan. 15th
Wednesday, Jan. 29th
Tuesday, Feb. 11th (Parent-Teacher Conferences)
Wednesday, Feb. 12th (Parent-Teacher Conferences)
Thursday, Feb. 13th (Parent-Teacher Conferences)
Friday, Feb. 14th (Parent-Teacher Conferences)
Wednesday, February 26th
Wednesday, March 25th
Wednesday, April 8th
Wednesday, April 22nd
Wednesday, May 6th
Friday, May 15th (Last Day of School)

Thank you!

Andy Corbin


I DO NOT want my student to participate in the upcoming school feedback surveys.

Student Name: ____________________________________

Parent Name: _____________________________________

Parent Signature: ____________________________________              Date: ___________________

